Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council Amity Township Municipal Building June 10, 2013 7:00 pm

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Marlin Zechman, Chair. In attendance were Marlin Zechman, Dave Wentzel and Bob Hooveler.

New Business

The minutes from the May Meeting were approved with a 3-0 vote.

Chazz Lyons from Township contacted EAC about potential TreeVitalize grant for planting trees in Hill Road Park. After researching, grant application is required to be submitted by July 1st. Items to be completed:

- Grant write up
- Meet with Township at Hill Road Park
- Tree Tenders training for one person
- Forester Approval
- Maps prepared

MZ to write up grant application in draft for Township approval. MZ will set up meeting at Park with Chazz. BH will coordinate meeting with Forester for locations and tree species. Communictions/coordination to continue via e-mail.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. The next meeting will be held on July 8, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Amity Township building.

Respectfully submitted, Dave Wentzel Secretary